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December 12, 2022 

 

Dear Margaret Y. Wong, 

 

Congratulation! I am pleased to announce that based on the thorough review of the WF CHRIE 

Conference Award Selection Committee, you are an award recipient of the Excellence in Diversity and 

Inclusion Award in the category of Industry Track. The award is sponsored by California State 

University, Sacramento. We are pleased to recognize your dedication to diversity and inclusion initiatives 

at the 2023 WF CHRIE Conference, February 16th-18th, Las Vegas, NV. (https://www.wfchrie.org/2023-

wf-chrie-conference) 

 

Your conference registration will be processed by California State University, Sacramento. It would be 

appreciated if you could confirm your name, title and affiliation, and send us a copy of your headshot at 

hur@csus.edu which to be posted on the conference social media.   

 

We hope you accept the award and see you at the conference.  

 

Look forward to hearing from you soon.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

JungYun “Christine” Hur, Ph.D. 

Chair, 2023 WF CHRIE Excellence in Diversity and Inclusion Award Selection Committee 

Associate Professor, Department of Recreation, Parks, and Tourism Administration 

California State University, Sacramento 

 

 
 


